
From: John McGregor <   > 
Date: May 21, 2020 at 2:16:40 PM EDT 
To: J M Jones <jjones@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Cc: Jim Patterson <   > 
Subject: Alliance Zoom Meeting last evening 

Hi J. Murray: 
 
I wanted to write to express appreciation for your assistance in organizing participants for the Alliance 
meeting last evening. The Douro representation including Karl, Martina and Chuck really added value to 
the meeting and brought up some important issues, as did Kasper from waste management. We did 
invite Dave Smith but never got a response from him. 
 
Thanks for your assistance, we had 34 participants on the call! 
 
John McGregor 
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